
Michael Bolton Is Waiting for
the Right Woman

Singer  Michael
Bolton is open to finding the right woman, but as for now, his
schedule seems to be completely booked.  As he told People, “I
almost  wouldn’t  wish  me  upon  [a  girlfriend]  right  now.
 There’s just not a lot of time.”  After putting together his
new album, Gems — The Duets Collection, and performing his new
single “I’m Not Ready” with Delta Goodman on Dancing with the
Stars,  it’s  no  surprise  that  time  is  tight  for  Bolton.  
However, after the nonstop busy schedule subsides, Michael
Bolton is open to finding love.

How do you stay open-minded about finding a mate?

Cupid’s Advice:

As you get older and things continually don’t work out with
your relationships, it’s easy to lose hope.  Cupid’s got some
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ways to keep yourself open and dating around, because you
never know what may come of it!:

1. Join a dating site: As technology gets bigger and better,
more  and  more  relationships  and  marriages  are  beginning
online.  Find out for yourself if it’s worth all the hype.

2. Go on a blind date: Though blind dates tend to have a
stigma, you never know who you could meet.  Be open to it. 
After all, it’s a date not a wedding.  Plus, sometimes the
friends who set you up on them know you better than you know
yourself.

3. Have fun with friends: As you’re in the process of looking
for love, be sure to be seen about town having fun with your
friends.  A potential date wants to be with someone who they
know can have fun, in and outside a relationship.

What strategy do you use to find love? Share your tips below.


